
 

VI. DISTRICT LEVEL COMPETITIONS 

 District level Intercollegiate Competitions on Consumer Awareness on Food Wastage was 

conducted at our College on 22.01.2020 and Consumer Awareness on Preventing Oneself from 

Misleading Advertisements was conducted at our College on 25.02.2020. Students from various 

colleges in and around Vellore district attended the programme.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


